
Help Celebrate Penndel Mental Health Center’s 

50th Year Anniversary 

 

 

November 28th is GIVING TUESDAY, the universal day of giving.  In the spirit of giving, please consider 

making a tax-deductible donation to Penndel Mental Health Center.  We are a local community 

mental health center that has been providing treatment, services and supports to children, 

adolescents and adults, many of whom are your friends and neighbors here in Bucks County, for 50 

years.  Penndel Mental Health Center is dedicated to promoting community well-being through the 

provision of comprehensive behavioral health treatment options, education and supports to 

individuals and families in Lower Bucks County. 

Mental health treatment is needed more than ever right now and your gift can help us to assist the 

many individuals and families who need us.  We thank you for any financial support that you are 

able to give, either on GIVING TUESDAY or at any point during the holiday season.   

Please go to our website: www.penndelmhc.org and then to the “How Can I Help” dropdown.  Then 

choose “Donations” and you’ll find a DONATE button.  You can also send a check, made out to 

Penndel Mental Health Center, to PMHC, 2005 Cabot Blvd. Langhorne, PA 19047, ATTN:  Giving 

Tuesday. We appreciate all contributions, big and small.   Happy Holidays! 

http://www.penndelmhc.org/

